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FiOS TV Notices 
From the Verizon Transition Team  

All, 
If any Hershey’s Mill resident calls about anything showing up on their TV screen similar to 

what is below, please explain that it does not apply to us.  Marketing items are sent out via Zip 

Code and periodically we will receive marketing messages, emails and mailers that do not apply 

to us.  HM addresses cannot be separated from all other addresses within our zip code.  
 

 

 

 

 


